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Math...
Students are working diligently to tackle
many different tasks. We are in the middle
of our novel. We interviewed and wrote
short biographies about our classmates.
We began working on the second unit in
the Keystone books, we read a part of The
Odyssey and looked at rewriting a story
from a different point of view.

Students are continuing into
the next unit and tackling all
different types of integers. We
played integer football and
created posters answering all
types of integer word
problems. We also reviewed
perimeter and area. 

Grade 7 have learnt a lot
about the structure and
functions of the skeletal
system. The students did a
really good job memorising
the names of different joints,
and bones in the human body. 

Students worked on the
second project of the
semester, a webpage. They
researched the Kingdom of
Poland, November Uprising,
Great Emigration, Prussian
and Austrian Partitions, as
well as the Polish situation
after the uprisings. 

Science...

Grade 7

History...

Language Arts...


